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llth March, 1952. 

Dr. J. Lederberg, 
Department of Genetics, 
University of Wisconsin, 
MADISOR 6,WIs. U.S.A. 

Dear Dr. Lederberg, 

Thauk you very m& fok your letter and alti 
for the copy of Papers in Microbia3 Geneties. :I found both 
of great interest. ; 

I 8m back at rorkiaga& oxa.the'influe~aa virua 
recQmbinatiQn atory. The results:in th6 mouse'brti standard 
ezporiment are quite reproducible~but I find it difficult to 
e anything like a prqer genetie approach to the problem, 
Ttrlr gi& of the situation is that one arranges @onditioms 80 
that one possible recombinant will eventually emrge after 
runnbg the gauntlet of a highly selective environment deaigmd 
to MAbit the reappearance of,ei.ther parent strain. I cannot 
me any hopeful. way of obtaining anything equivalent to the 
whole progenyarisingfrolnaoaixedlyinfected cell. I shall 
keep on with a variety or experiments in the hope that an 
approach willturh up. 

I am still hoping that one day or another I 
ehall find an opportunity of spending so&e time at Wisconsin. 

With kindregards, 

Yours sincerely, 

(F. M. Durnet) 
DIRECTOR 


